
 
VETERINARY CHECKS ON ARRIVAL 

THE FEI HORSE APP 

Anyone competing in FEI competitions must use the FEI HorseApp to upload documents, record 

horse temperatures and certify the health status of their horse. 

Full details can be found here: https://www.britishequestrian.org.uk/competitors/fei-

horseapp/using-the-fei-horseapp 

RECORDING TEMPERATURES ON THE APP PRIOR TO ARRIVAL:  

• Upload your horse documents to the FEI Database 

• Fill in the horse health self-certification form for every horse that will be present at an FEI 

event the day before you arrive (including Non-competing horses)  

• Enter 2 daily temperature readings for each horse for three days leading up to your arrival: 

o If you are arriving on Tuesday please record temperatures for Saturday, Sunday and 

Monday 

• Enter 2 daily temperature readings for each horse whilst at the event from arrival until 

departure 

ARRIVAL AND VET CHECK ON ARRIVAL 

1. Download and use the FEI HorseApp as above prior to arriving at Millstreet 

2. Practise taking each horse’s temperature so they are acustomed by the time of the event 

https://www.britishequestrian.org.uk/competitors/fei-horseapp/using-the-fei-horseapp
https://www.britishequestrian.org.uk/competitors/fei-horseapp/using-the-fei-horseapp


3. On arrival, check the horse in on the FEI HorsApp to confirm the location of the event 

4. Unload the horses and bring them, with passport, thermometer and helper(s) to the 

Examination on Arrival Area – vet will check each horse in the stable allocated  

5. Riders, or person responsible, must ensure there are sufficent helpers to ensure one person 

can hold the horse whilst another takes their temperature. 

6. Riders or person responsible must take the temperature, with their own thermometer, and 

show the temperature to the vet 

7. The vets will scan the horse’s microchip and perform a brief inspection. 

8. If your horse needs a bridle for the vet check, please arrive wearing it.  

9. Horses must arrive without rugs and boots so the skin can be checked 

The vets want this process to be as soon as possible to prevent delays for horses and riders. Please 

help them by taking a few minutes to prepare and ensuring you have enough help with multiple 

horses.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: ALL INTERNATIONAL HORSES MUST BE ON THE GROUNDS BEFORE 7PM ON 

TUESDAY AUGUST 9TH FOR THE VET CHECK (VET CHECK WILL TAKE PLACE BETWEEN 3-7PM) 


